
CHRISTMAS TREE BANNED
Bill  Donohue  issues  a  call  to
action based on a story by the
L.A. Daily News that is posted
on the Drudge Report:

Residents at a Newhall, California senior citizens’ apartment
complex have been told to remove their Christmas tree. JB
Partners Group Inc. told staff at The Willows residence that
the Christmas tree was a religious symbol and must be taken
down.

Because  this  is  a  private  venue,  there  is  no  role  for
government involvement. But there is a moral issue here, and
it is one that needs to be addressed. The residents, including
those  who  are  not  Christian,  want  the  Christmas  tree.
Moreover,  the  tree  is  not  a  religious  symbol.

I suggest that everyone e-mail the tyrants who are attempting
to shove their secular agenda down the throats of these senior
citizens.  Tell  those  who  work  in  Human  Resources  at  JB
Partners what you think.

Contact: JBjobs@jbproperty.net
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